
1

Craig, Sondra

From: Daniel Skiles <danielj.skiles@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 2, 2024 1:36 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: Closing of N 8th St

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. ***  

 
I wish to voice my NO vote to the closing of N 8th St at La Crosse St due to the fact that I and members of my 
family own property in the marsh at the end of 8th St. To close that street would leave our property land locked 
and if the opportunity arose we would not have access for any development of that property.  
 
 
Dan Skiles 
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